
 

L A N D  D E V E L O P M E N T  

Be recognized as the region’s leader in regulatory services that protect the welfare of 

the public and the environment, and support smart growth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Review Time Clarification 
 

Commercial and Urban reviews are 15 business days each time the plans are submitted.  On the initial 

submittal, the 15 day cycle begins after the Gateway Review is complete.  Please plan accordingly. 
 

Staff Updates 
 

Senior Engineer Brian Robinson has accepted a Senior Project Manager position with Engineering and 

Property Management’s Storm Water Services Division.  We will miss Brian in Land Development, but we 

wish him well in his new position. 

  

 
 

Upcoming Stakeholder and Committee Meetings 
All meetings are open to the public. 

STORM WATER ADVISORY COMMISSION (SWAC) MEETING: Meetings are typically held on the third 

Thursday of every month.  

TREE ADVISORY COMMISSION: Meetings are typically held on the third Tuesday of every month at the 

Charlotte Mecklenburg Government Center, 600 East Fourth Street. 

                September 2012 
If you would like to be added or deleted from our Land Development Newsletter, please contact Shauna Salanger at ssalanger@ci.charlotte.nc.us or 704-432-0960. 

 

The City of Charlotte will be closed on Monday, September 3rd in 

observance of Labor Day.  Have a safe and happy holiday! 

 

As we advised in our Special Announcement last week, Land 

Development will be open during the DNC (September 4th – 6th). 

The Charlotte Mecklenburg Government Center (CMGC) Parking 

Deck will be closed, and public access in the CMGC will be 

limited.  Please keep in mind that traffic congestion and parking 

restrictions may make public access to the building difficult.     

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Land Development Customer Service at 704-336-6692. 
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